
Dear Erasmus partner, 
 
so far Faculty of electrical engineering of University of Ljubljana has offered 
courses to Erasmus students solely as individual consultations without truly 
provided lectures in English. We are fully aware that such situation is 
unacceptable, and we are committed to improve on it. 
 
Starting with study year 2014/15 we are committed to offer a fine selection of 
four courses (two in each semester) as a full set of lectures in English. The 
details and descriptions of the courses are provided at the following two links: 
 
http://www.fe.uni-
lj.si/educational_process/information_for_foreign_students/winter_semester/ 
 
http://www.fe.uni-
lj.si/educational_process/information_for_foreign_students/summer_semester/ 
 
 
With this regard, we are fully flexible and willing to change any already 
established Learning Agreements for Erasmus internships in year 
2014/15 if your students would like to attend these courses. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
Bostjan Murovec 
 
Erasmus coordinator 
University of Ljubljana 
Faculty of electrical engineering 
http://www.fe.uni-lj.si/ 
 


